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Board of County Commissioners

Workshop Item

	Date of Meeting:
	April 27, 2009

	
	

	Date Submitted:
	April 23, 2009

	
	

	To:

	Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board

	
	

	From: 

	Benjamin H. Pingree, County Administrator

Jennifer Langston, Special Projects Coordinator FILLIN  "Type Department/Group Director's Name and Title"  \* MERGEFORMAT 

	
	

	Subject:
	Workshop to Discuss Ways for the EDC & TDC to Explore Ideas to Promote Wakulla County Businesses.


Statement of Issue:
This workshop is being held to discuss ways for the EDC & TDC to Explore Ideas to Promote Wakulla County Businesses.

Background:
At the February 3, 2009 Board meeting, the Board approved to schedule a workshop with the Economic Development Council and Tourist Development Council to discuss how staff can better work with these committees, and discuss ideas to promote Wakulla County businesses and tourism opportunities.

Analysis:

This workshop provides both groups and the Board an opportunity to dialogue about important issues in an open meeting in the sunshine. This workshop is anticipated to facilitate discussion by providing a forum to the groups to present their goals, concerns and wishes and will aid in developing and strengthen the relationship with the EDC, TDC, and Board.  

